
I am writing to register my opposition to the proposed Cannabis Land Use Ordinance. It should 

already be clear that the people in this county are not in favor of large commercial cannabis 

farms. The county is unable to handle the paperwork for the people already here trying to follow 

the new rules—how on earth can we think that the county is capable of regulating an influx of 

larger cannabis farms? Mendocino County's cannabis reputation has been built by the smaller 

farmers. Why would we want to encourage larger farms that will destroy our natural resources? 

Please think much more carefully about what you want this county to look like in the future.  

Thank you, 

Carol Cox 

Willits 

 


